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Projects compatible with social distancing 
As a result of COVID-19, the majority of social activities and programmes have been paused as communities adjust to the pandemic and 
authorities and VCSE organisations prioritised humanitarian aid. 

As lockdown eases, we are faced with a challenge of adapting to a ónew normalô, working with the parameters of social distancing, tackling fear of being 
around others whilst encouraging social interaction and understanding the impact sudden loss of social activity has had on older people.  

To support service providers and community groups to adapt when restarting projects, or developing new one, we have reviewed a range of projects 
across Ambition for Ageing areas and found that most of these fall into the following categories: 

 

Each of these is going to be addressed in turn below, with supporting case studies to demonstrate the types of activities that fall under this category and to 
suggest potential for similar projects: 

 

This document is part of a larger report, Developing social contact models in a time of social distancing: a response to COVID-19. The full 
report contains: 

¶ An overview of policy and some useful concepts 

¶ A checklist of likely challenges 

¶ A set of design principles that can help shape project development 

¶ A series of case studies that can help outline practical approaches  

These documents are available together and separately at www.ambitionforageing.org.uk/socialcontact 
 
____________________ 
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Outdoor activities may not face as much disruption as others in the ónew normalô, given that outdoor spaces are less prone to promote infection 
provided social distancing rules can be observed. 

Therefore, in all of these activities it will be necessary to ensure that social distancing is enforced by limiting the number of people in the space, as 
well as by trying to manage the way people move around the space, particularly at pinch points in the space itself and at entrances/exits.  

In spaces that are not continuously supervised, these rules will have to be clearly signposted. For example, Ambition for Ageing had funded a 
refurbishment of fishing pegs for anglers at a disused park in Wigan. These represent a great asset for anglers to continue their hobby during the 
ónew normalô, as long as the number of people allowed per peg is clearly signposted. 

Ambition for Ageing also funded a small group of men who called themselves Grumpy Old Bees and who were in the habit of doing maintenance 
work at their local cricket ground in Bury. During and after the work, the group socialised over a cup of tea. Such work would be able to continue, 
provided that hygiene rules are stated and observed, as well as maintaining an adequate distance between individual group members during the 
social part of the activity.  

As we move towards winter, outdoor activities will face also issues due to weather and dark afternoons. 

  

Outdoor activities  


